
 

 
 
 

 

 

29 September 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Dance Live! – Film Showing and Contract Signing 

I am pleased to inform you that The Hamble School will be competing in Dance Live this year. 
Our students have the chance to perform a dance piece that they will learning and rehearsing 
throughout this term. This event represents a fantastic platform for our students to showcase their 
hard work and talent in front of a wider audience. 

As part of our preparation for this performance, students will be watching the film The Lovely 
Bones, based on the novel by Alice Sebold. This film is rated 12 and contains sensitive themes 
which directly relate to the subject matter of this year’s dance piece. For this reason, I am requiring 
parental consent for students to view the film. If consent is not provided, your child will not be 
permitted to watch the film and an alternative supervised activity will be arranged. A member of 
staff will be accompanying students during the screening. 

The screening of the film will take place afterschool in room A3 from 3:00pm to 4:30pm on Friday 
03 October 2025. Please ensure you provide your consent via the attached form on this link - 
https://forms.office.com/e/pt9YtTevFQ without signed consent, your child will not be allowed to 
attend the viewing. 

As we prepare for the upcoming Dance Live event, it is essential that all students and Parents/ 

Carers complete the required participation contract. 

Each student and Parent/Carer must fill in the contract at the link below. This is a mandatory 

requirement. If the contract is not completed, the student will not be permitted to attend any Dance 

Live rehearsals until it has been submitted. 

Student Contract: https://forms.office.com/e/ppp1fB2T63  

Parent/ Carer Contract: https://forms.office.com/e/JCkEc7Rv5F  

If you wish to discuss this visit further, please contact me via general@thehambleschool.co.uk  
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Yours faithfully 

 

Miss G Allen 
Dance and Drama Teacher 
 
 
If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


